
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

TOWN OF DEEP RIVER 
 

 
 

On May 8, 2012 the Board of Selectmen voted to adjourn the Annual Town 

Meeting, scheduled for May 21, 2012, and to refer item #1 only (the vote on the 

proposed 2012-2013 Town Budget) to a Referendum.  That referendum will be 

held on Thursday, May 31, 2012 from 6 am to 8 pm at the Community Room of 

the Deep River Public Library, 150 Main Street, Deep River. 

 

Dated at Deep River, CT, this 10th day of May, 2012. 

 

 

 

Board of Selectmen: 

 

    

_____________________________                            

Richard H. Smith, First Selectman 

 

    

_____________________________ 

Angus L. McDonald, Jr., Selectman 

 

    

_____________________________ 

David N. Oliveria, Selectman 


